
ALBANY TOWNSHIP 

MARCH 13, 2023 

7:30 PM 

KEMPTON FIRE COMPANY 

 

A meeting of the Albany Township Board of Supervisors was called to order by Board Chairman Joshua 

Rabert with Board Members Charles Volk and Christopher Schucker in attendance.   

 

 

Public Comment 

 

Secretary/Treasurer 

A motion to approve the minutes of the 2/6/23 meeting was made by Chris and seconded by Charlie. 

Vote Call:  Josh – Yes, Charlie – Yes, Chris - Yes 

 

A motion to pay all bills presented at the 3/13/23 meeting was made by Chris and seconded by Charlie.   

Vote Call:  Josh – Yes, Charlie – Yes, Chris - Yes 

 

A motion to approve the treasurer’s report as of 3/13/23 was made by Charlie and seconded by Chris. 

 General Fund – $382,140.62 

 State Fund – $119,853.46 

Vote Call:  Josh – Yes, Charlie – Yes, Chris - Yes 

 

Old Business    

A motion to appoint Bracken Brown as Environmental Advisory Chairman, and Laurie Goodrich as 

Secretary was made by Chris and seconded by Charlie. 

Vote Call:  Josh – Yes, Charlie – Yes, Chris – Yes 

 

A motion was made by Chris and seconded by Charlie to appoint the following Environmental Advisory 

Committee members: 

Members: Randy Hensinger, Tom Kerr, Stephanie Stoudt and Noah Rauch  

Vote Call:  Josh – Yes, Charlie – Yes, Chris – Yes 

 

New Business 

Scott Bieber was in attendance to discuss the septic discharge from malfunctioning system at 9336 

Kistler Valley Road, Kempton. 

 

Donald Myers was in attendance to inquire about the length of time it will take for the bridge repairs on 

Route 143 near Kempton Fire Company Station. 

 

Park Committee 

Stephen Hamm presented a draft Management Plan for managing the Albany Township Community 

Park.  

 

EAC Committee 

Laurie Goodrich presented EAC’s proposal for the Albany Township Community Park management. 

 

Roadmaster/Superintendent Report   

 

Solicitor’s Report 

 

Engineer’s Report   

 

 

At 10:01 pm a motion to adjourn was made by Charlie and seconded by Chris.  

Vote Call: Josh – Yes, Charlie – Yes, Chris – Yes 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Michele Morstatt, Secretary 


